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From: Paul L. Coxworthy 
Sent: December 19, 2016 3:30 PM

Subject: RE: Supply Issues and Power Outages on the Island Interconnected System - Phase II - 
RFI's

This will confirm that the Island Industrial Customer Group will not be submitting any Requests for Information 
in relation to Hydro's November 30, 2016 Energy Supply Risk Assessment. 
  
We trust this is in order. 
  
Regards, 
  
Paul Coxworthy 

 

 

Paul L. Coxworthy 
Partner 

  




